Lynnfield Recreation Commission
Meeting Minutes
Thursday July 18, 2018

Rich Sjoberg, Terri Farrell, Bob Relihan, Matt Monkiewicz,
Joe Maney & Julie Mallett

1. 7:10 pm the meeting was called to order by Rich Sjoberg
2. Signatures were obtained for invoices

3. Rich made a motion to approve the minutes of the May 24, 2018 meeting. Matt seconded the motion and
all agreed.

4. Rich informed the group that we switched Porta Potty companies due to service level problems. We are
now with United Services. It will cost a little more but worth the cost for the service.

5. Joe Reviewed the field requests for the Spring. They are all in but field hockey. They do not know their
schedule until Sept.

6. Joe informed the committee that DPW is looking to hire a weekend staff person to empty trash.
7. LAA is interested in overseeing the snack shack at LMS. The committee agreed it is a good idea.

8. Rich discussed doing something as a grand opening of the new track complex. A few ideas were thrown
around. Rich will reach out to the HS track coaches, schools, etc to see if we can come up with a plan.

9. Julie informed the committee the summer programming is going great! The parks are full, the trips
usually fill and have waitlists and we started a youth basketball summer league that is a huge hit! Julie
also informed the group she is starting to look into early release trips and Friday night trips for the school
year. Julie was approached by Lexi Buonfiglio about starting a cross country track program for middle
school. The board thinks it is a great idea and Julie will follow up with Lexi.

10. Julie updated the committee on the Munis account.

11. Matt updated the committee on the survey drawings for a Rec Center. He is hoping to hire someone soon.

12. Rich made a motion to adjourn at 8:25. Matt seconded and all agreed.



